
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
PMSS WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME THE FOLLOWING STAFF TO THE SCHOOL TODAY: 

V. Martin 
 

NEW NEWS 
 

REPORT CARD PICK-UP:  Report cards will be distributed today in a walk-through homeroom 
at 2:55 pm. 
 
OFF BLOCK STICKERS:  Any students who would like an off-block sticker please come to the office during your off block 
with your student ID card and student schedule. 
 
YEARBOOK:  Attention all students and parents!  This is your last chance to order a yearbook!  Order now online or in 
the office.  Every spring there are students who miss out and wish they would have ordered a book, but we must put our 
final order numbers in by the end of today, so order now! 
 
HOMEROOM 10:  Grade 9 Homeroom 10 (Mrs. Sarte and Mrs. Bayley) we will be meeting tomorrow, Wednesday, 
January 29th during Flex to introduce the inquiry project.   
 
ATTENTION GR. 9s:  Were you in Ms. Snow's or Ms. Stockley's semester 1 Math 9 classes? If so, please come by room 
321 during Flex this Wednesday through Friday to pick up completed Vacation Budgeting projects or to finish up and 
submit your group's project. See you in Flex! 
 
SHREK THE MUSICAL:  We have tickets to see this amazingly funny, super entertaining musical production at Michael J 
Fox Theatre on Friday, February 7th during their school matinee.  We will leave school at 11:00 and be back at 
3:00.  Tickets are only $15 which includes your ticket for the show and transportation there and back.  If you would like 
to go, please see Mrs. Tsui in room 323 for a permission form before Friday, January 31st. 
 
BASKETBALL INTRAMURALS:  Basketball intramurals sign-up is open this week.  Team sheets can be found on the 
bulletin board outside the gym.  They need to be submitted to the PE office by Friday, January 31st as the intramurals 
will start next week.  Also, be sure to check the gym schedule for February to see what is happening each day. It’s also 
posted on the bulletin board. 
 
 
 
 
ARTIST DEVASTATED BY THEFT OF ARTWORK:  A chalk pastel 
work which took approximately 20 hours to complete has been 
taken from the display board that is in the art room.  This work 
is a vital part of this student’s portfolio, has personal meaning 
and is needed for both the IB Art Exam and entrance 
applications to university.  The artwork is of a young woman in 
a theater having a slightly grisly treat as other animals around 
her also eat. It is in chalk pastel. PLEASE return to the Art room 
211. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PAWS FOR A CAUSE CLUB:  Hey Port Moody!  PMSS Paws For a 
Cause is doing a stationery sale from January 28th–31st in the 
MPR.  We have great prices and deals so make sure to come by 
during lunch! 
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January 28, 2020 

Day 1 

 



GREEN COLLAR FUTURES CAREER CONFERENCE, SATURDAY, FEB 8/20– Hilton Metrotown, Burnaby, from 9 am – 2:30 
pm. A FREE Green Career conference for youth in grades 10-12 to learn about exciting career opportunities in the ‘green 
economy”. Includes lunch, prizes & a $500 Scholarship! More details on the Mobile App, OPPORTUNTIIES CHANNEL 
NEWS. Register ASAP -this conference sold out very early last year!  Registration closes February 4/20. 
 
UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA FREE TRIP – BOARDING CALL FOR GRADE ELEVEN STUDENTS! If you're a Grade 11 student 
thinking about post-secondary, consider applying for this UNIQUE award. Offered only to 20 lucky Grade 11 students 
outside Alberta, this award covers the cost of food & accommodations, provides you with $500 to cover the cost of 
travel, allowing you to experience a weekend of exciting events exploring the university and the city of Edmonton, May 
29-31/2020. Apply by February 17/20 at UAB.CA/BOARDING. 
 
VANCOUVER AQUARIUM YOUTH VOLUNTEER TEAM – Recruitment is now open for youth volunteers ages 14-18 for 
2020 Spring Break opportunities.  Your role will have a high level of public interaction and allow you to gain knowledge 
in marine biology and conservation. Group interviews are being held February 15. Spaces fill quickly; check the 
App/Volunteering NEWS channel for more details & application instructions. 
 
BC EXCELLENCE SCHOLARSHIPS - $5,000 – 55 awarded to Canadian residents or landed immigrants; students must 
demonstrate evidence of community service, leadership in school and community, and commitment and aptitude for 
your chosen career path.  To be considered, you must be nominated by the school (one allowed).  UPDATED DEADLINE 
TO APPLY FOR NOMINATION: FEB. 7/20. More details, and the Nomination Application Form on the App, Scholarships 
Channel, and the school website: Career Centre.  A limited number of application forms are also available in the Career 
Centre 
 
BC-CHINA AWARD FOR EXCELLENCE IN CHINESE – Fifty, $500 awards for BC Grade 12 students studying 
Chinese.  Applicants must be Canadian citizens/permanent residents, have completed Mandarin Chinese 11 with a 
minimum course grade of 86 %, & be enrolled in Mandarin Chinese 12. You must be nominated to apply; see Mr. Ip 
before Wednesday, February 5 if you wish to be nominated. More criteria at:  www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-
training/k-12/support/scholarships/scholarships-awards   
 

ONGOING NEWS 
 

ATTENTION GRADE 9 STUDENTS:  Do you require assistance with your latest Digital Learning 10 assignment? Do you 
have questions about what you’re supposed to do? Do you know how you will present your information? Are you having 
trouble uploading to your Edublog? If you answered YES to any of these questions, please see Ms. Nagra, Ms. Mehai, 
and Mr. Valente for Flex in room 321 on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 
STUDENT PARKING PASS:  If you will be parking in the lower parking lot please come to the office at lunch to pick up a 
Parking Registration form. 
 
COMPASS CARDS:  A few Compass Cards have been found and turned in to the office.  Please come to the office if you 
have misplaced your card.  Would students please write your name on the back of your card for easy identification in 
case your card is misplaced.  
 
PMSS TIMES:  Announcements will be read over the PA at the start of Block 2 on Mondays (or Tuesdays if there’s no 
school in session on Mondays) and Thursdays.  Teachers will read announcements to their classes at the start of Block 2 
on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  You will find copies of the PMSS Times outside the office and it will also be 
posted in the Cafeteria under the clock. 

 

CLUBS 
 

MATH COMPETITION CLUB:  Interested in one of the biggest math contests taken each year!  The Math Competition 
club will be starting the Pascal (Grade 9), Cayley (Grade 10) and Fermat (Grade 11) registration on Tuesday, January 14th 
and every Tuesday until February 4th in room 220 after school.  Bring $5 and we’ll see you there! 
 

CAREER CENTRE NEWS 

 
REMINDER! UBC ADMISSIONS AND TRANSCRIPTS - Students who submitted their UBC online application after 
December 2 must provide UBC with their Personal Education Number (PEN) and order a transcript 
via StudentTranscripts.gov.bc.ca by JANUARY 31. When ordering a transcript, applicants should select “Send my 
transcript now and allow this Post-Secondary Institution to request transcript updates” and choose the default date (one 
year from the date of their order), so that UBC can receive their interim and final grades continuously. 
 

Post-Secondary Information, Admissions Updates, New Post-Secondary 
Programs, Scholarships, Volunteering, Employment, Career Programs & 

Training, Leadership and Enrichment Programs 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/scholarships/scholarships-awards
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/scholarships/scholarships-awards
http://app.engage.ubc.ca/e/er?utm_campaign=UBC%20Updates%3A%20January%202020%20-%20BC%20%2F%20Yukon&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua&s=617374102&lid=250&elqTrackId=85842618CED2797383B5CA907445F24E&elq=4f9cb70b44f94b298c02af2a1933bcf2&elqaid=1033&elqat=1


CTA SCHOLARSHIPS IN LOCAL SCHOLARSHIP PACKAGE – The CTA application form for all CTA scholarships listed in the 
package are now available in limited quantities at the Career Centre, downloaded from the Career Centre section of the 
school website or on the App: Scholarships channel. If you are intending to apply for the CTA Merit Award, the CTA Cam 
McKenzie Award, and/or a CTA Student Bursary, you must also complete and return a CTA Application with your Local 
Scholarship Form & other documents by March 6/2020. 
 
 

PARENTS 
 
 

For information regarding PAC, please see https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/portmoody/Pages 
 

NEXT PAC MEETING:  Tuesday, February 4th at 9:30 am in the Conference Room 
New parents welcome. 

 
 

PMSS GRAD 2020 
 

AFTERGRAD ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

NEXT AFTERGRAD MEETING:  Wednesday, February 5th at 7:00 pm in the Library 
All are welcome to come and assist with planning AfterGrad 2020. 

 
 
AFTERGRAD BOTTLE AND CAN DONATIONS:  
You can drop off your bottles and cans at any Return-it Depot by using the Express drop off. Just enter the school’s 
phone number (604-939-6656) at the kiosk. Select AfterGrad 2020, then print your bag tags, stick one tag per clear bag 
of empties and leave in the Express bin. AfterGrad will greatly benefit from your donation and you will benefit by being 
rid of cans and bottles quickly and easily! 
 
ME-n-ED’S PIZZA FUNDRAISER:   
Port Moody After Grad Committee is asking for your support with our Me-n-Ed’s Pizza Fundraiser.  Order on the 3rd 
Thursday of each month (dine in, delivery or take out until May 21st. Coquitlam and Port Coquitlam locations of Me-n-
Ed’s Pizza Parlors are participating.  
 

We earn 20% from each order but you MUST mention that it is an order to support Port Moody Secondary After Grad 
for us to earn the 20%.  Anyone can order and support this - tell your neighbours and relatives.  Thank you for your 
support!  Mark your calendars on the following dates:  February 20th, March 19th, April 16th and May 21st.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/portmoody/Pages

